
The Class of 2024 Senior Banquet 
 

 
SENIOR BANQUET SLIDESHOW 
  
The viewing of the Video Montage/Slideshow at the annual Senior Banquet is a time-honored Manhasset 
tradition – and the highlight of the evening! We hope to capture the Class of 2024’s fondest memories of 
Manhasset’s Elementary schools, Middle School and High School, with an emphasis on the high school 
years. It is our committee’s goal to have every Senior represented in the Montage, but …   
 

Please gather photos using the following guidelines: 
• Select 3-5 photos (max 5 please) of your senior and classmates; group shots are most desirable 

(solo shots will most likely not be used) 
• Photos from kindergarten through high school 
• Only photos taken at school-related events such as class presentations, field trips, class pictures, 

6th grade promotion, dances, proms, concerts, club inductions, science fairs, theater productions, 
middle/high school sports teams (including Manhasset club crew and hockey), and school 
parties 

• Photos should not include siblings or other family members or students from other grades 
(Please note that the Senior Banquet Photo Book and Yearbook ads may include family pics) 

 
Submission Instructions:  

• Email photos and requested info to:  Classof2024video@gmail.com  
• In the subject line include: “Student Name – Quantity of Photos”  
• In the body of the email: List the names of ALL students in each photo  
• Only .JPG versions of photos can be used; hardcopies, .PDF, .PPT or .EPS versions cannot be 

accepted 
• Send the largest image size when submitting 
• To ensure all submissions are received, you will get a confirmation within 48 hours; If you do not 

receive a confirmation within 48 hours, please contact us. 
 

DEADLINE FOR PHOTO SUBMISSION: SEPTEMBER 25, 2023 
 
We look forward to sharing the Video Montage with you and your Senior at the Banquet! 
 

Christine Arella, Robin Camera, Lucy Puma, Kim Farkouh 
Class of 2024 Video Montage Chairs 

 
  

 
 


